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MEMORANDUM 
HR#13-14 

 
February 03, 2014 

 
 
 
TO:  All State Employees 
 
FROM: Lee-Ann Easton, Administrator Lee-Ann Easton 
  Division of Human Resource Management 
 
SUBJECT: NPD-19 STATUS INFORMATION 
 
 
The Department of Administration, Human Resource Management has updated its 
website to allow all State employees to check on the status of their NPD-19 requests.   
 
This information is updated daily; below is the link for your convenience: 
http://hr.nv.gov/Sections/Classification/NPD_19_Information/ 
 
We will be continuing to update the website to include more information on the NPD-19 
procedures in order to make the process more user-friendly and efficient.  
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions please feel free to contact Eric Mager 
at (775)684-0120 or email at emager@admin.nv.gov. 
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